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CRC Article 29:  All children have the right to be the best that 

they can be. 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction  
 
At Timothy Hackworth Primary School, the views of our parents 
and carers, including about our SEND provision, are extremely 
important to us. We actively seek these views by sending out 
an annual SEND Parents and Carers Questionnaire. The 
results of the SEND Questionnaire tell us what is working well, 



about areas we can develop further and, importantly, help to 
shape future SEND provision across the school. Below are the 
main results and actions taken from the 2022 SEND 
Questionnaire. 
 
In total, 32 parents and carers responded to the questionnaire. 

You said We did 
A small number of respondents were not sure 
who to contact for matters relating to SEND in 
school. 

SENDCO contact details and information about 
the role are included in the SEND section of the 
website. They are now also included in every 
newsletter. The SENDCO is also available every 
morning in the Parent Pod.  

You said, although you find school staff very 
approachable, you would like more 
opportunities to discuss your child’s SEND 
Support Plans with your child’s Class Teacher.  

Class Teachers have been made aware of this 
and will always endeavour to make sufficient 
time to discuss all aspect of your child’s Support 
Plan with you. Parents can speak to their child’s 
Class Teacher or the SENDCO, about their 
child’s needs, at any time, not only during 
arranged meetings, by contacting the School 
Office.  

You said that you would like more information 
about how your child is supported in school.  

A new Support Plan template, which will be 
used from January 2023, focuses on the 
provision we have in place for each individual 
child, making this information much clearer. 

You said that you would like more support from 
the Local Authority to meet the needs of your 
child. 

We work closely with the Local Authority to 
ensure the best available support for our 
children with SEND and will continue to do so.  

 
We will continue to listen and respond to suggestions from our 
parents, carers and children about SEND provision at Timothy 
Hackworth Primary School. You can also become part of the 
SEND Parents Advisory Group, who meet every half term, with 
the SENDCO, to discuss SEND issues and take an active role 
in developing systems and provision. If you have any 
comments or suggestions, or would like to join the SEND 
Parents Advisory Group, please contact the SENDCO, Mrs. 
Kozlowski.  


